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Nisporeni public authorities trained 

 in financial analysis and risk assessment 

 

From 21 September to 23 September 2022, selected employees from the Nisporeni 

Municipality and Rayon Council participated in the Financial Analysis and Risk Assessment 

training course delivered by the EU-funded Project Preparation Facility (PPF) Technical 

Assistance team.  

 

The training course aimed to strengthen the capacities of the local public authorities by 

familiarising them with the modern tools and methods for performing financial analysis and 

risk assessment of projects. Over the course of three days the participants were also 

involved in practical exercises to enhance their practical understanding of the subject 

matter. 

 

The course was structured in 6 modules: Cash flow analysis and performance metrics, 

Applications of cash flow analysis to bond and stock valuation, Capital structure and 

financial ratio analysis, Capital asset pricing model and cost of capital, Introduction to risk 

modeling and Risk classification and risk mitigation. 

The training course was delivered by the PPF project experts Constantinos Kyriakopoulos 

and Daniela Cotorobai.  
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